CCKC BOARD MEETING

09 November 2015
Board meeting was called to order at 1900 hours.
ROLLCALL: Pete O'Malley, Al Seyler and Rick Bose were excused.
MINUTES: October meeting minutes stand as read. Dan Lutka made motion to accept modified minutes, Tim
Brennan seconded, motion passed. Note November meeting minutes were modified at the December Board
meeting to reflect “For Profit” in New Business. Dan Lutka made motion to accept modified November
minutes, Tim Brennan seconded, motion passed.
TREASURER: Reports mailed out. Year to date, compared to last year, is up.
RIFLE RANGE: Jerry Lis - Busy, mostly hunters now.
AIR GUN: No report. Closed down outdoor range, moved inside last Saturday.

ARCHERY RANGE: Dave Darbro - five spot league closed. Moved indoors on Sunday.

SHOTGUN RANGE: Bob VonCloedt - Doing well. A few rainy days. Fall league will be done in two weeks. May
try for a winter league. No real problems.

BLACK POWDER: Dan Lutka - Good crowd on Sunday. Boy Scouts on Saturday. Someone stole money from
the money box while the scouts were there. The Scout Master reimbursed us. They were able to recover the
funds. The scout is facing punishment.

COWBOY: George Broecker - Had last shoot of the year last weekend with 53 shooters.

CORRESPONDENCE: Thank you from Fisher House.

OLD BUSINESS: Dean Anderson - raffle drawing was held and guns have been transferred. Hunter Safety class
was held. Waiting on the property issue until after the harvest to make a bid.

NEW BUSINESS: Stan Raciak and Jerry Lis decided that there will be no more For Profit Enterprise at the rifle
range as of the first of the New Year. It will be only club activities. Alex Modic made a motion to make this
club wide, seconded by Bob Von Cloedt, passed.

Adjourned at 1940 hours.

Respectfully submitted by Dolly Brennan, Secretary



